
10
59

22
1

Veghel, 10 July 2017

On behalf of the Executive Board of Sligro Food Group N.V.

Koen Slippens

Rob van der Sluijs

Tel. +31 413 34 35 00

www.sligrofoodgroup.nl

PRESS RELEASE
TAKEOVER OF TINTELINGEN CONCLUDED

The transaction concerning the takeover of the online Christmas gifts specialist Tintelingen B.V. by Sligro Food Group announced 

on 22 December 2016 was concluded 7 July 2017.


